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March 2,2022 

Tim Timmerman 
c/o Round Rock Ranch PUD Utility Company, Inc. 
230 Klattenhoff Ln., Ste. 100 
Hutto, TX 78634 

RE: Docket No. 53260 - Application ofRound Rock Ranch PUD Utility Company, 
Inc. for a Class D Rate Adjustment 

Dear Mr. Timmerman, 

On February 22,2022, Round Rock Ranch PUD Utility Company, Inc. (Round Rock 

Ranch) filed an application for a Class D rate adjustment for its Certificate of Convenience and 

Necessity (CCN) Nos. 12797 and 20805 with the Public Utility Commission of Texas 

(Commission). In order to continue processing the application, Commission Staff (Staff) 

requires some additional information. Specifically, Staff requests that Round Rock Ranch 

address the following issues: 

• The proposed notice submitted with the application does not show the date on which 

meters are read. Please amend the notice to include this date. For example, "15th ofthe 

month." 

• The proposed notice does not include the delivery date ofthe notice. Please amend the 

notice to include this date. Please note that the effective date of the approved rate 

increase must be at least 30 days from the delivery date of the notice. 

Please do not implement the rate increase or provide notice of the rate increase to your 

customers until the Commission indicates that your application has been approved. 
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In order to ensure timely review of your application, please file the additional 

information requested above no later than 10 business days. If you have any questions, please 

contact me at merritt.lander@puc.texas.gov. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Merritt Lander 
Merritt Lander 
Attorney - Legal Division 


